
From: Candice Torrey <candicemh01@gmail.com>
Subject: Reference for wedding music
Date: October 8, 2012 3:20:50 PM EDT
To: Laura Gallucci <mail@lauragallucci.com>
Cc: Daniel Torrey <dgtorrey@comcast.net>

We knew we wanted elegant and classical music to 
accompany our black and white, outdoor, ocean-side 
wedding in Maine.  Maine Bella Musica came highly 
recommended.  Indeed, they were perfect.  The weather 
was a bit cloudy and cool, but the music was lovely, 
enjoyed and appreciated by everyone in attendance.  
Laura was professional and extremely accommodating 
and intuitive to the style of music we were looking for.  If 
we were to do everything all over, we would choose Maine 
Bella Musica again!  Thanks again for giving us the most 
beautiful ambiance for our wedding!

Candice and Daniel Torrey, June 2012 Wedding

mailto:candicemh01@gmail.com
mailto:candicemh01@gmail.com
mailto:mail@lauragallucci.com
mailto:mail@lauragallucci.com
mailto:dgtorrey@comcast.net
mailto:dgtorrey@comcast.net

